This version of the survey is relevant to CCGs without an EPaCCS in place


Electronic Palliative Care Co-ordination Systems (EPaCCS): 
Evaluating their implementation & optimising future service provision

This survey aims to capture progress towards implementing EPaCCS across England. It will help to understand how they are being used and identify how local implementation can be best supported. It will also support future development of the national information standard and national guidance.

This research is being undertaken by researchers at the University of Leeds, Kings College London and the Hull York Medical School. We are working in partnership with NHS England and Improvement and Public Health England.


The survey takes less than 5 minutes and should be completed by a CCG end of life care lead or a nominated representative.  


If you have any questions, please contact:

Matthew Allsop (Chief Investigator, University of Leeds): m.j.allsop@leeds.ac.uk

Jakki Birtwistle (Research Fellow, University of Leeds): j.birtwistle@leeds.ac.uk
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Section 1: Respondent details 
Your details will remain confidential within the research team

Please click the box to indicate you have read the Participant Information Sheet:   ☐ 

	
	

	Respondent name
	

	Your job title
	

	Your organisation (CCG)  Optional
	

	Telephone contact number
	

	Email address Optional
	



Have you previously attempted implementation?	
Yes: ☐    	No: ☐    	Don’t know: ☐   

If Yes - what hindered previous attempts at implementation?
	



Your feedback is important and we invite you to give any other comments you may have about the implementation of an EPaCCS
	



And finally:   We want to invite key stakeholder groups to a future workshop to build consensus about how EPaCCS should be used nationally and where there are opportunities to improve how they are used. This will take place towards the end of the project in Autumn/Winter 2022-3.
If you are interested in being contacted about this workshop please indicate here: ☐ and ensure you have entered your email address above.

Thank you for completing this survey - please email it to: j.birtwistle@leeds.ac.uk


